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Dear Parents, 

Grandparents are the strong pillars for keeping the values and family ties 
intact. 

Principal 

To appreciate and celebrate the special bond of the children with their 

grandparents, Bal Bharati Public School, Neelbad is organising the 
"GRANDPARENTS DAY" for the students of Bal Vatika 1 to class 2, on 
Saturday, 5th October 2024, in the school premises at 9:30 am. We cordially 
invite all the grandparents to grace the celebration. 

Grandparents fill the world with love' 

Name of the student: 

For better management, we would like to take your consent regarding the number of members 

attending the programme. 

Name of Grandparents : 

Date: 26.09.2024 

If yes, please send this consent form by Friday, 27h September, 2024. 

Parent's Sign:. 

CONSENT FORM 

This event has been speclally organized for the grandparents. The parents wll not be a part of It. 

Please cooperate. 
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